
Attention SVDP Summer Camp Parents 

Altitude Trampoline Park requires a mandatory waiver to be completed 

on your child prior to the field trips scheduled on Tuesday, June 8th and 

Tuesday, July 9th in order for your child to participate.  

➢ Go to the website:    altitudegulfport.com 

➢ Click on the top left orange rectangle that says “fill out waiver” and 

complete all required information.  

Thank you,  

SVDP Summer Camp 

altitudegulfport.com

